[bookmark: _GoBack]The Cirdan Sailing Trust
		With such amazing support for our sail training voyages, we have extra funding offers available for voyages in April and May 2019. 
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		Every young person can benefit from a weeks sailing with Cirdan. Our professional crew tailors each voyage to meet the needs of the group and ensure the time spent onboard is memorable and has a strong impact on their development.  
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		With a wide range of exciting passages to challenge any group, we welcome the discussion about what financial contributions we can make to ensure these voyages benefit as many young people as possible. 
  






		Contact us today to discuss what we can do to help you bring this opportunity to your group.
 






		Call us on 01621 776684 or email us on info@cirdantrust.org
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